
 

 
To the attention of Mr Yoshihide Watanabe, 
President of the Japan Handball Association 
 
 
 

Budapest, 17.03.2011 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Watanabe, 
 
We are writing to you on behalf of the Hungarian Handball Federation to send you 
our best wishes in these terrible times of disaster in your country. 
 
We want to assure you that your friends from Hungarian handball and the Hungarian 
people in general share your grief in these difficult moments. We would like to 
express our most sincere condolences for all those who lost their lives in the 
earthquake and the subsequent tidal waves. 
 
Not long ago, our fantastic handball teams met in Sweden during the 2011 World 
Championship and played a beautiful game that will remain a lasting memory for all 
of us. We hope to meet you on the handball court very soon again. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
László Sinka     Balázs Nemcsik  
President     Secretary General  
 
 


